
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, guardians and swimmers, 

We are delighted to announce our new partnership with Total Swimming Academies, which will be 

in place of the Bosworth Academy run Learn to Swim Scheme. 

Total Swimming Academies comes with a wealth of experience offering the highest quality lessons 

with a maximum of 6 children in each class. All swimmers will gain access to an online account to 

track their child’s journey and will receive their certificates and badges through a personalised 

mailing system. 

Starting from Monday 14th June 2021, Total Swimming Academies will run weekly lessons.  Their 

lessons will run for 50 weeks of the year 

To book a place, please visit www.totalswimming.co.uk/find_a_class/   

To watch a welcome video from Founder and Olympic Medallist Steve Parry, click here: 

https://youtu.be/7JI_iU8txgo  

If you have any queries or would like to know more, please do not hesitate to contact their team at 

info@totalswimming.co.uk  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Bosworth Academy 
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